
Neighbors for The Streets at SouthGlenn 
(Arapahoe Rd. & University Blvd.) 

Did you know that developers are 
planning to redevelop both Sears 
and Macy’s? Current plans for Sears 
include replacing the store with 
anywhere from 800-1600 apartment 
units in a high-rise building. We are 
concerned about: 
 Affect on home property values 
 Increased traffic congestion 
 Altering suburban character of our 

neighborhoods 
 Affect on services (school, fire, 

sheriff, library, parks, etc.) 
 
We have formed a neighborhood 
coalition with neighbors from HOA 
and Civic Associations surrounding 
the development. We are “Neighbors 
for The Streets at SouthGlenn” and 
we invite you to join us!  

Send your email request to: 
ronphelps@gmail.com 

 
 

To express your thoughts to the  
City of Centennial, send your email to:  

council@centennialco.gov 
 
 

Public hearings expected  
in late Fall 2019 


